Re. by -law A-54 proposal

Dear Mayor Ed Holder and City councilors:

Regarding the proposals to amend by-law A-54 regarding Flyer Deliveries to Residential Properties, I believe you do not have a legal leg to stand on in regards to putting restrictions on graphic images, of things that are not considered by Canadian law to be human beings! If City Hall's mayor and counselors vote the new by-law into being, are you willing to spend our tax dollars on a potential legal defence based on a moot point?!

The good news is that from the heart, citizens, mayor and counselors are acknowledging the horror of abortion – what it does to the human being, the "fetus" [an individual in its mother's womb from 8th week to gestation; embryo – from fertilization to 8th week of gestation, page 823, *Anatomy and Physiology*, Gary A. Thibodeau, Kevin T. Patton, 2nd Edition. 1993]

What mayor and councilors sadly focus on is the alleged harm done to some of those who see these images, but they don't address the harm that is terminally, lethally and violently done to the fetuses (and embryos) in their mothers' wombs. Nothing also has been acknowledged about the real harm done to the mothers who had their children aborted!

City Hall has unsuspectingly entered into a new frontier: its responsibility to stop the harm done in our city by our hospitals, pharmacies and physicians, to the pre-born children in their mothers' wombs, and, City Hall, with provincial and federal partnerships, providing full support through city initiatives and programs to support the women who are in crisis pregnancies, to carry their pre-born children to birth and beyond, and to help also the post-abortive mothers through their grieving and with practical support.

City Hall, along with the citizens of our nation, political and legal entities will need to appeal to the Supreme Court of Canada to protect the pre-born children from lethal harm, by having section 223 of the *Criminal Code* dropped and replaced by a new law that will outlaw abortion, recognizing the unborn and pre-born children as human beings, deserving of the right to life!

Sincerely, John Bulsza N5Z 2R5